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42nd Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Romania
						
Mr. President,
Armenia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Romania to the 4th cycle and thanks for the report. 
Armenia commends Romania for its commitment and remarkable achievements in promoting the rule of law and accountability.
In the spirit of constructive engagement Armenia recommends:
· To further enforce anti-corruption measures at all levels;
· To continue efforts aimed at enhancing the protection of persons with disabilities; 
· To further promote efforts that counter gender-based violence, including domestic violence.
Armenia wishes Romania a successful UPR. 
Thank you.
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